
 
From: Mark Barbosa <mark.barbosa@century21.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 2:17 PM 
To: Pam Coulter <pcoulter@owensound.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Cafe 
 
HI Pam, Pls see the email here from Shayela along with the document from the Coroporation 
 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Shayela Nasrin  
Date: Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 1:53 PM 
Subject: Cafe 
To: Mark Barbosa <mark.barbosa@century21.ca> 
 

 
I, Shayeal Nasrin, acting as signing authority on behalf of Shaiqua Rahman Restaurants Limited,  request 
that and give permission to the appropriate officials with the City of Owen Sound to assign all rights and 
obligations of the existing lease held by our Corp for the business known as Bee Cafe, operating at 700 
10th St W Owen Sound, to Saleem Khan or his Corporation as so named in the formal Agreement of 
Purchase. 
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